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Comments: I strongly oppose this project and believe that the Forest Service is making a mistake in attempting to

enact it. NEPA requires decisions driven by the best possible science, all of which point to thinning as being

adverse to the landscape. WE DO NOT NEED MORE LOGGING PROJECTS. Even if this project would prevent

wildfires, which it will not, fire is a natural part of this landscape. Thinning and logging are a threat to the natural

systems within the Bitterroot ecosystem. DO NOT ENACT THIS PROPOSAL.


